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I would like thank family and extended family members of our Tribe for the continued support for the 

past years since Chairmanship. Without the support, it would be very hard to complete the 

accomplishments that our Tribe has endured. We have worked a long time to try and get this 

information out to our membership and general public and this will be a continued goal. 

The tribe has been super busy for the past year. Tribal staff and tribal council has had a lot of work 

with the COVID regulations, protocol, and challenges. We give a lot of credit to our tribal work force 

that had to carry the load. We also appreciate tribal council for having to keep things moving as well. 

Overall, I feel the tribe has been doing well for the past several years. I do work very hard as a council 

member and will continue to do so. It's very important to know all phases of tribal operations ie, 

Housing, Casino, DNR, KCDC, Head Start, Health, etc.; and just as important to know and reflect the 

work of our professionals within our tribal workforce, in which many are tribal members. We have 

many projects, programs, services and resources available to tribal membership. I will continue to 

work hard for the voice of the tribe and membership. Communication accessibility is available to 

membership through many avenues, such as our tribal website, tribal Facebook, calling our 

administrative office, attending council and health board meetings, community meetings, contacting 

your tribal district representatives, etc. For this term, I do plan to set up a personal webpage for our 

membership to get in touch with me at all times. 

I will continue to work hard for our tribe and tribal membership. With your vote and support, it will 

help us to move forward and be the best that we can. Please vote forArch Super on November 2, 2021. 

Yootva. 


